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School Book Fair 
 
Dear Parents,  

We are holding a Book Fair in school next week from Monday 18th November to Thursday 
21st November. The Fair will run from 3.00pm – 4.00pm in the school dining hall. We will 
earn commission on the book sales which will be used to purchase new books for the 
children in school and to replenish our Book Vending Machine. We hope to be able to take 
card payments but cash payments will also be accepted. 

Yours sincerely, 

 A Edmunds  

Mr A Edmunds  

Headteacher  
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